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17-5-19 
 

Dear Parents,   
 
Cycling Club 
 
On Monday nights after half term we will be running a cycling after school club. The club will be run by 
qualified cycling teacher (and experienced primary school teacher) Julie Labbatt. I have known and 
worked with Julie for a long time through Eden Valley Schools Sports Partnership, as we have both been 
PE leads in our schools. 
 
Julie will run the club between 3.30 and 4.30pm on the school field, making use of our new cycle track . 
The club is available for up to 13 children. The cost of this club is £3 per session. Priority will be given to 
children who regularly attend Monday club.  
 
If you would like to book cycling lessons please complete the slip below and return to school by 
Wednesday. 

 
Music Lessons 
I am exploring the possibility of expanding group music lessons after school from September. We may 
be able to provide lessons in guitar, ukele and piano. Group lessons would last for 20 minutes at a cost 
of £7 per lesson per child. They would be provided by a qualified music teacher.  
If your child is interested in music lessons please indicate the instrument on the slip below and return it 
to school.  
 
Forest School 
Year Reception and 1 will be at forest school again on Wednesday. Please make sure they are dressed 
appropriately in long trousers and a long sleeved top with sturdy footwear and rain coats\sun hats as 
the weather dictates. Also, please make sure your child has a car seat at school so that we can transport 
them up there and back.  
 
Year 6 Secondary School Bus Places 
Just a reminder for you that applications for school transport to secondary school need to be in by the 
end of May. Make sure you don’t miss the bus ~ha, ha!!! 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 
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Rights Respecting School Event 
Don’t forget this Friday afternoon is our event, from 2 to 4pm. You can drop in any time for a tour of our 
displays, activities and presentations. There will be cake, of course, and we would be most grateful for 
any donations of cake, especially made with some fair or local trade ingredients and of of course a 
sprinkling of love!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Music Lessons 
 
I would be interested in my child having music lessons after school.  
 
Guitar  
Ukele 
Piano 
 
Please tick your preference 
 
Name of child  ………………………………….. 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Cycling Club 
 
 
I would like my child to join the Monday cycling club after school  
 
 
Name of child ……………………………………. 


